
March
Newsletter

Upcoming Dates
Hello RBE families!

We hope that you have managed to stay warm 
and safe during this (hopefully) last onslaught of 
snow and frigid temperatures. 

Our Pink Shirt Day Gourmet Donut fundraiser on 
February 22nd was very successful! Thanks to 
your generosity we raised $398 and sold out in 
20 minutes. We are very sorry to those that 
braved the cold and didn't get a chance to 
purchase. Next time we'll have much more!

Our next PAC meeting is Monday March 6 
(tomorrow) at 7 PM in the school library. Come 
out and see how you can get involved!

The Spring Fling is coming up on Friday June 9th, 
and planning has been underway. On Friday March 10th at 4:30 PM we will be meeting in front of the
school and doing a site walkthrough to plan the layout of vendors, games, activities and more! Please
join us, kids are welcome!

Don't forget our Easter Purdy's Ordering is open until March 15. The link to order can be found 
below in the fundraiser section. 

We are always looking for volunteers for Fun Lunch and the various events coming throughout the
year. If you are interested in helping out please email our volunteer coordinator Edith at 
rbevolunteers@gmail.com. 

Watch the PAC Facebook page, our instagram (@rbepac), and the "This Week at RBE" emails for ways
to get involved! If you are not receiving the TWARBE emails, please email Cheryl at 
cdavies@sd35.bc.ca to be added on the list.

We appreciate your support and generosity! If you have any questions or concerns please email our
PAC President Allison Senften at bulpittpac@outlook.com.

Hello March 

March 6 PAC Meeting in the Library, 7:00 PM

March 7 Staff vs. Gr 5 Girls Basketball Game in the Gym,
3:15 PM

March 8 1 hour Early Dismissal for Parent/Teacher
Interviews

March 9 1 hour Early Dismissal for Parent/Teacher
Interviews

March 10 Jersey Day
March 10 Mary Brown's & Booster Juice Fun Lunch Day
March 10 Spring Fling Planning Meeting, Site Walkthrough,

Front of School, 4:30 PM
March 10 Last Day of School Prior to Spring Break

March 15 Deadline for Easter Purdy's Order
March 24 Subway Fun Lunch Order Deadline

March 27 First Day of School After Spring Break
March 31 Subway Fun Lunch Day

Fundraising Updates
Purdy's: Deadline is March 15
Purdy's ordering has opened up for Easter!
Use the link below to order your favourites. Customer # 28445 
https://fundraising.purdys.com/1370861-104884
Parent pickup is tentatively scheduled for March 30. More details to come!

https://www.facebook.com/groups/745815738765109
https://www.instagram.com/rbepac/
https://fundraising.purdys.com/1370861-104884


Spring Fling Planning Meeting:
Our next Spring Fling Planning meeting will be a site walkthrough on Friday March 10th at 4:30 PM.
We will be meeting outside the front entry of the school. Join our planning group on Facebook for
more information. 

Coming Events

March 8th and 9th are Early Dismissal Days. School will let out 1 hour early at 1:33 PM to allow
time for student led conferences and parent/teacher interviews. 
March 10th is Jersey Day. Dress in your favourite sports team jerseys!
Spring break is from March 13th to 23rd. 
Kindergarten and new student registration is currently open and closes on March 31, 2023. 
 Registration documents can be submitted online here at the bottom of the page. If you need to

do it in person, office hours to do so are 10:00am - 3:30pm. You must complete the registration
form in advance and bring all bring all other required documents otherwise your registration will
be delayed. Please note that younger siblings must be registered individually; they are not
automatically registered just because they have an older brother or sister in the school. 

Reminders

Don't forget Friday March 10 is Mary Brown's & Booster Juice Fun Lunch Day.  
If you don't get a lunch reminder from MunchaLunch.com on March 9, your 

child will not be receiving lunch on Fun Lunch day!  Your outstanding balance 

has to be 0 for any lunch to be delivered.  If your child is absent on Fun Lunch 
day, please email Zoe at hotlunchbulpitt@outlook.com and we will prepare it 
for pick up. If you cannot pick it up, please consider it as a donation as there are 
no refunds. Lunches must be picked up between 12:00-12:30pm on Friday at 
the PAC kitchen.

The deadline to order your child(ren's) Subway Fun Lunch is March 24 by 11:59 PM. 
You will receive an email from Munch-a-lunch with a receipt once you have 
successfully paid for your child(ren's) fun lunch order. Subway Fun Lunch Day will be
on Friday March 31st. 

Fun Lunch Reminders

PAC Meeting:
Our next PAC meeting is on Monday March 6th (tomorrow), at 7 PM in the school library. Entry is
through the front doors of the school. Come find out what your RBE PAC is planning next and get
involved!  

https://www.facebook.com/groups/1980416068803165
https://richardbulpitt.sd35.bc.ca/2022-2023-registration/

